
From: Kate Colin  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 2:28 PM 
To: Kate Colin <Kate.Colin@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Eric Holm  
  
  
  
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Mark Lubamersky  
Date: Thu, Jan 21, 2021 at 6:27 PM 
Subject: Eric Holm 
To: Kate Colin 
  

Hi Kate, 
I hope you are healthy and doing well. I heard that Eric Holm is applying for 
the open Council seat. 
I can recommend him to you without any reservation whatsoever. You could 
not find a better person to represent Sun Valley and San Rafael. I have 
known Eric for 20+ years as a Park and Rec Commissioner and as a Board 
Member of the Elks Club. He understands the challenges that the City faces 
will offer concrete solutions to address those problems. I have seen how he 
operates in a group setting and he has a unique skill set to bring individuals 
together and be successful in the group.  
If you have any questions or need any further information please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
Warmly, 
Mark 
  
 



From: Mccormick, Mary Ann (DPA)  on behalf of Henderson, Paul 
(DPA)  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 2:50 PM 
To: Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Public Comment for Elias Hill  
  
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I support Eli Hill for the San Rafael City Council. He effectively partnered with the Department of Police 
Accountability to hone our strategy and to transform our technology systems to improve our 
engagement with the community. 
  
  

Thank you, 
  
  

Paul David Henderson 
     Executive Director 
       韓德新 
       
      
      
       

  

 




